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EMBASSY OF THE REPUBLIC OF KOREA

oTrJpAÿ,VA

The Embassy of the Republic of Korea presents its compliments to the Municipal

Government of Hamilton and has the honour to inform the latter of the upcoming 2011

International Awards for Liveable Communities (the LivCom Awards) which will be hosted

by the District Government of Songpa, Seoul. Endorsed by the United Nations Environment

Programme (UNEP), the LivCom Awards are held annually with objectives to develop and

share International Best Practices on enhancing local communities.

This year, the LivCom Awards will take place at the Lotte Hotel World in Songpa, Seoul

from October 27a' to 31st. There will be 3 categories:

- Whole City Awards

- Project Awards

- Bursary Award

Award Winners will be announced out of 60 city finalists. Registration forms need to be

submitted by May 31st and a Written Submission by June 30th. Please e-mail at

info@livcomawards.com and/or visit t!ttp://www.livcomawards corn/for more information

on the Awards.

The Embassy of the Republic of Korea avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the

Municipal Government of Hamilton the assurances of its highest consideration.

Ottawa, March 29, 2011
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